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Mr. Chairman,  

 

I would like to update the Committee on developments since last week’s briefing.   

 

For the regular budget, the total number of Member States having paid in full for the 

regular budget has increased to 133, as a result of payments received from Tonga and 

Uruguay.  

 

For peacekeeping operations, Malaysia, Namibia and Tonga have paid all 

peacekeeping assessments, which brings the total number of Member States having paid in 

full for peacekeeping operations to 53. Namibia and Tonga have also made payments for the 

non-mandated periods, bringing to 27, the number of Member States that have paid in full 

for the period 1 July to 31 December 2021.  

 

For the tribunals, Namibia has paid in full bringing the total number of Member States 

to 113.  

 

In addition, as indicated in paragraph 22 of the report (A/76/435) which is now before 

you, Namibia and Tonga are now fully paid for all categories. This brings the total in the 

report to 49 Member States. Malaysia has since paid in full for all categories.  

 

The unpaid contributions for the regular budget have gone down from $1,255 

million to $1,050 million as a result of payments received since the cut-off date of 8 

October, from Belarus, North Macedonia, Panama, Tajikistan, Tonga, the United States 

and Uruguay. 
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In addition, payments for peacekeeping operations have been received from the 

following Member States: Dominican Republic, Oman, Panama, Portugal and Timor-Leste.  

 

On behalf of the Secretary-General, I would like to thank these Member States for 

their positive action since last week’s briefing on the UN financial situation. 


